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Dear Parents and Guardians, 

As we approach the end of the school year, we want to inform you about the upcoming End-of-Grade 
(EOG) tests and their associated re-administration dates. These assessments are essential in measuring 
your child’s academic progress and ensuring they are on track for success in the next grade level. 

EOG Test Dates: 

• May 28: ELA/Reading 

• May 29: Mathematics 

• June 3: Science 

• Re-Administration Dates for Non-Proficient Students: 

o June 4: ELA/Reading 

o June 5: Mathematics 

The purpose of the re-administration opportunity is to provide students with additional targeted support 
[remediation] to help them achieve mastery of content before progressing to the next grade level and/or 
subject. Student scores for EOG reading and mathematics results will be accessible in the PowerSchool 
parent portal starting on May 31st. Science scores (for grades 5) will be released at a later date. 

If you have any questions regarding the EOG tests or re-administration dates, please contact Mr. Bello at 
910-347-1261  

Thank you for your continued support in your child's education. 

Sincerely, 

 

Patrick A. Bello 
Assistant Principal 
Clyde Erwin Elementary Magnet School 
(910) 347-1261 
patrick.bello@onslow.k12.nc.us 
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